
March 15, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the successes of our students as much as we 
are! We would like to inform you of a change to our school calendar that reflects the energy, 
spirit, and enthusiasm within our school community. 

In celebration of the achievements of our Varsity Girls’ Basketball team, Tuesday, March 19, 
2024, will now be a half-day for students.  School will be dismissed at 12:00 p.m. so that 
students and families can attend the Varsity Girls’ Basketball State Quarterfinal Game at 5:00 
p.m. at West Bloomfield High School.  Lunch will be served prior to dismissal.

We believe it is essential to recognize and support the dedication and hard work of our student-
athletes, and we are incredibly proud of the accomplishments of our basketball team. Their 
journey to the state quarterfinals is a testament to their talent, teamwork, and perseverance. 

We have been fortunate to experience tremendous community support and presence at our 
games, and we are confident that this event will be no exception.  We are grateful to Athletic 
Boosters for providing student fan buses giving any middle and high school student who was 
interested in attending the opportunity.  To ensure all interested students have the opportunity 
to attend the game on Tuesday, we are currently working with Athletic Boosters to plan a fan 
bus to transport students to the game. Please stay tuned for further details on how to sign up 
your middle school or high school student for this exciting opportunity. 

Thank you for your continued support of our students and school community.  We look forward 
to coming together to cheer on our Varsity Girls’ Basketball team as they compete in the state 
quarterfinals. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Go Bulldogs!!! 

Jennifer Ellis 
Superintendent 


